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NCDOT U-5907 & U-5873 Project Reviews  
(Potts/Sloan/Beaty & Hwy 115/Davidson/Potts) 
 
To:  Davidson Board of Commissioners  
From:  Jamie Justice, Town Manager  
Date: February 12, 2019 
Re:  NCDOT U-5907 & U-5873 Project Reviews 
 
1. OVERVIEW 
NCDOT & project engineer Kimley-Horn will provide project reviews on U-5907 and U-5873. Project U-
5907 proposes to extend Potts Street to Sloan Street, including adding a multi-use path/sidewalk on 
Potts Street from N.C. 115 to Griffith Street, and add a roundabout at the Sloan Street/Beaty Street/ 
Griffith Street intersection. Project U-5873 proposes to improve the N.C. 115 (Main Street) / Davidson 
Street/Potts Street intersection with a roundabout.   

Both projects are funded primarily with bonus allocation dollars and final cost estimates are being 
determined. Any funding shortage will need to be determined and the strategy would be to pursue 
additional grant funding. 

2. RELATED TOWN GOALS 
STRATEGIC PLAN: 
Mobility/Transportation - The Town of Davidson will enable citizens to move freely throughout town via 
transit, car, bicycle, and on foot. 
 
CORE VALUE: 
Citizens need to move easily throughout the town and region, so government will provide a variety of 
options, such as sidewalks, bike paths, greenways, connected streets, and transit. 
 
Davidson exists in proximity to and is interdependent with other jurisdictions, so we strive for local, 
regional, state and federal cooperation. 
 
3. OPTIONS/PROS & CONS 
N/A 
 
4. FYI or RECOMMENDED ACTION 
FYI 
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5. NEXT STEPS 
The projects are tentatively planned to go into the right of way phase in 2019 with construction 
authorization planned for summer 2020. 


